
   
 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Preventive Office Visits  

 

Many insurance companies waive your co-pay for a routine health maintenance exam;  
commonly known as a routine physical or preventive visit.  
 
If during the course of your preventive visit, you request your physician/provider to 
address a problem that requires additional time and diagnostic evaluation, you may be 
subject to additional out of pocket costs (i.e. co-pay, deductible, or coinsurance), as this 
work is not part of a preventive exam, and is billed separately. If the problem(s) become a 
greater part of the visit, you may be asked to schedule an additional visit to fully address 
these issues. Examples would include an evaluation of underlying medical problems or 
evaluation of a new symptom or complaint.  
 
If you have questions regarding your policy please call your insurance agent, your 
employer, or the medical benefits line. We strongly encourage you to become familiar 
with your health insurance policy and its rules and regulations.  
 
It is our ultimate goal to provide excellent and thorough care to you as efficiently as 
possible.  
 
I have read the above. I have received a copy of Moreland OB-GYN Associates, S.C. 
“Notice Regarding Preventive Office Visits.” 
 
 
Moreland OB-GYN Associates, S.C. 
 
 
 
________________________________________  _________________ 
Signature of Patient or Authorized Representative   Date    Time 
 
 
________________________________________  _________________ 
Signature of Moreland OB-GYN Staff Witness  Date    Time 


